

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

September 2, 2021

Chair and Members Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Dear Colleagues,

The Hyde Park BIA covers an area in both Ward 7 and Ward 8. Since the creation of the BIA, Councillor Morgan has served as Council's appointee to the Board of Management.

We both believe the experience serving on the Board is invaluable to understanding and supporting Hyde Park area businesses.

Therefore, we respectfully request that Councillor Lehman have an opportunity to serve on the Hyde Park BIA and that he be appointed to replace Councillor Morgan on the Board of Management.

The Hyde Park BIA is supportive of this change.

Sincerely,

Josh Morgan Deputy Mayor Councillor, Ward 7 Steve Lehman Councillor, Ward 8